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April 1, 1986

Docket No. 50-275

;

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, California 94106

Attentiont James D. Shiffer. Vice President
! Nuclear Power Generation

Gentlement

'

This letter is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of March 24, 1986,
,

which transmitted the proposed objectives and guidelines for the
Diablo Canyon Power Plant's 1985 exercise.

.

We have reviewed the objectives and guidelines and they appear appropriate.

Sincerely,

/5/.

R. F. Fish, Chief
Emergency Preparedness Section

ccI W. Fujimoto, PG&E
K. Prend4.rgast, RV

bcct RSB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
State of CA
Resident Inspector
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